
The end of the school 

year is here already!  

We are so proud of our 

staff and students who 

have powered 

through another year 

with smiles on their 

faces.  Over the last 

few weeks, we have 

seen many of you and 

it has been fantastic!  

Enjoy the weather, the 

sun, family and friends 

this summer.

PVS Admin Team

New student registration Wed, Aug 24 

Teaching staff return to work Wed, Aug 24

School begins for students on Thursday, Sept 1
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The last day of school is Tuesday, June 28.  
Students will receive their progress reports at 
the end of the day.  They will not be handed 
out early.  In the case of a child’s absence, 
please make arrangements for the progress 

report to be picked up.  Any progress reports 
not picked up will be mailed. 

Parents will once again be purchasing school 
supplies for their children.  The school supply 
lists will be included in the 
envelope with their progress 
report.  The supply lists 
are also posted on our
website.



Kindergarten Mrs. Dahl (M-Th)
Mrs. Schultz (F)

Grade 1 Mrs. Tew
Grade 1/2 Mrs. Fisher
Grade 2 Mrs. Rucks
Grade 3 Mrs. Cote and Mrs. Morrison
Grade 3/4 Mrs. Roth
Grade 4 Ms. Ivey
Grade 5 Mrs. Boyko
Grade 5/6 Mr. Schafhauser
Grade 6 Miss Mailloux
Special Education Mrs. Cote and Mrs. Heath
Learning Facilitator Mr. Coates
Music Mrs. Schultz (W, Th)
Vice Principal Mr. Coates
Principal Mrs. Heath

Parents and students will be informed of their
child’s placement in the June
progress report. The school
based decisions are made using the following
criteria: academic needs, social relationships,
special needs, levels of independence, balance
of gender, and academic diversity. Classes are
considered complete and final once progress
reports are handed out.
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845am – first bell

849am – classes begin

1040-1054am – recess

1215-1255pm  lunch

2-214pm – recess

W and Th recess 215-229pm

308pm – bus dismissal

312pm – town dismissal



In Writer’s Workshop, we have been working on poetry in our class.  For one of our poems, students had to think about 
the people, experiences, activities, food, and traditions that are important to them.  They realized that all these things 
together make up where they come from and contribute to who they are today.  They each chose one stanza from their 
poem to share. 
I am from watching TV, making snowmen I am from egg hunts, jack-o’-lantern carving
And playing with my stuffies – AE And opening presents - LG

I am from my parents, my brothers I am from hitting, smashing
And my pets – Wvan And getting the ball in lacrosse - TB

I am from camping, bike riding I am from hugs, love
And playing video games – DH And honesty - CU

I am from hockey, soccer I am from cheeseburgers, candy 
And flag football – ZS And chili bread - MC

I am from pizza, waffles I am from bike rides, movie nights

And ice cream for dessert – LR And camping at Martens Lake - PP

I am from fishing trips, movie nights I am from playing on the zipline, playing in the fort

And Mexico trips in the winter – LJ And playing fetch with my dogs - VS

I am from skiing, going camping I am from bike rides, camping

And going to movies – DD And having movie nights - PK

I am from family members, cousins I am playing with my toys, play dates

And special people who love me – PE And playing outside - TE

I am from saying love you, I lava you I am from bedtime snacks, lots of cuddles

And being loved – BL And getting tucked in at night - AN

I am from bike rides, going camping I am from swimming, water slides

And playing with my friends – LB And walking my dogs - SM

I am from biking, going to the park I am from Kraft Dinner, grilled cheese

And jumping on the trampoline –SB And bananananananas - WVei

I am from watching movies, singing I am from swinging, monkey bars,

And baking with my mom and dad –TS And making and building things with my friends - PD
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As the 6W class gets ready to move on to Dalmeny High School, they have some advice for the 
students of PVS:

Make friends and stick with them. They will help you through school. (CL) 

Always get your work done on time or you could miss out on fun stuff like the Regina field trip. Also, 
be kind. (LR)

If something gets hard don't quit it will just make things worse, so try as hard as you can. Trust me it 
will help you. (MD)

Be kind to everyone so you will have kind friends back. (TV)

Make sure you are always caught up on all of your work, because when you don't complete them not 
only are you not learning but then you can't go on your Regina field trip. I would suggest trying your 
best too because of the fact that one-line answers won't get you to where you want to be when you 
grow up. (EE)

Make sure to choose the right friends, because happiness is a priority not popularity. (SD)

It's worth it when you get your work done because things change over the school years but for the 
best. Self knowledge is the first step to maturity. (EB)

I think that if something is wrong you should be able to tell a teacher. (LS)

You should get your work done because if you don't you might affect your future and you should 
always try your best. (KM)
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I suggest you do all your work so you get to learn, and knowledge is power, so if you want power, you 
need knowledge and then you can get more free time and privileges and field trips. (AV)

Work hard, stay strong, and be positive. (AD)

It is okay to fail because failing is how you learn. (CS)

I would like to tell fellow PVS students to do your work to the best of your ability so that you can go on 
the Regina trip. (NK)

Finish your work because, if you don't then you will be stressed, and miss out on a lot of stuff. (MW)

Try to get all of your assignments done and don't get overdue because there are fun things you can 
miss out on. (IS)

Always try your best because if you don't you will regret it. Always remember you are a human make 
sure people treat you like one. (QD)

Treat everyone the way you want to be treated. Make sure that all of your assignments done because 
sometimes if you don't you will miss out on some really fun things like field trips, some fun games, etc
You should also listen to your teachers then you will also miss out on some fun things. (MW)

Don't disrespect your teachers. Also, it might always seem impossible until it's done. (RD)

Always be kind because if you don't someone might be mean to you and that does not feel good and 
be nice to your teachers because they might feel like they are not good enough. Goodbye PVS! (AZ)

Stay in school and always get your work done. Try your best always. (HS)
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The Council met for the last time this school year on June 9. 

We received the school report, and selected the roles and 

responsibilities for next year’s council:

• Melissa Buhler-Event Decorator/ Promotion

• Scott Burant-Chair & Facebook Admin

• Kerri Gates - Hot Lunch Coordinator

• Lesa Heath-Meeting Snacks and Beverages

• David Maier- Co-Vice Chair

• Damaris Rempel- Secretary & Childcare Coordinator

• Carlena Scriven- Book Fair Co-Coordinator & Facebook Admin

• Blaine Valade- Co-Vice Chair

• Laura Vanderkooi

It has been a crazy year of constantly adjusting to 

regulations and health safety protocols. We are fortunate we 

were able to end the school year with a variety of in-person events 

to bring families together. Once again, our council is appreciative of 

PVS staff supporting our children.  We wish to thank all the staff at Prairie View School for their dedication, 

care, and love for our children.  We wish them a relaxing summer and look forward to supporting their efforts 

in the new school year.

Thank you to all the families that contributed to our family survey this year. We will be seeking volunteers in 

August to help repaint the games on the sidewalks and tarmac. Watch our Facebook page for information. Our 

next meeting will take place on September 8, 2022.

Scott Burant, SCC Chair

SCC Members include Melissa Buhler, Scott Burant, Kerri Gates, David Maier, Tara Mayor, Damaris Rempel, 

and Carlena Scriven. PVS Representatives include Lesa Heath, Lee Coates, and Rona Roth.


